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FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI 
COMMUNITY BOARD 

SUBMISSIONS COMMITTEE 
MEETING 28 APRIL 2015

A meeting of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board 
Submissions Committee was held on Tuesday, 28 April 
2015 at 9am in Meeting Room 1, Fendalton Service 
Centre, corner Jeffreys and Clyde Roads. This meeting 
was not notified in accordance with section 46(6) of the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 due to time constraints.

The Committee finalised its submission to the Council’s 
Draft Long Term Plan 2015-2025.

Edwina Cordwell
COMMUNITY BOARD ADVISER


